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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Reguarding RIN 3038-AC61. NFA has already driven mass amounts of business out of this country because of its
shortsighted rule changes.
Please don’t be as shortsighted.
Most forex traders are fully aware of and careful of margin uses. Why punish the successful and careful users
because of the liberal do gooder notion that the government should save those few dumb traders. Let them fail as
they know he risk.

Dr. Richard A. Woolworth


